
	

	

9th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent, Guardian or Carer, 
 
Re: Arrangements for the End of Summer Term and beginning of Autumn Term 2021 
 
As we approach the end of the Summer Term, I can report to you that our students are continuing to progress 
well and that the College is thriving as the reputation of Rosedale College spreads. 
 
We have had tremendous triumphs with our college cricket team who have played at the Middlesex T20 
Tournament.  Students have been praiseworthy during these unprecedented times; all students have enjoyed 
returning to college and made the most of their face to face lessons  
 
On Wednesday 21st July we will operate our usual end of term dismissal arrangements; students will be expected 
to arrive to college at the normal time of 8:45am, but will be dismissed in year groups, at the following, 
approximate times: 
 

Key Stage 3 12:00pm 
Key Stage 4 12:10pm 
Post 16 12:20pm 

 
Should any of the above arrangements be a concern for you, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Form 
Tutor via the College reception. 
 
Please also note that both virtual and in person Academic Tutoring appointments are currently being organised 
for students in Key Stage 3 and Post 16 on Wednesday 1st September from 2:00 - 6:00pm and for Key Stage 4 
on Thursday 2nd September from 2:00 – 6:00pm.  A separate communication to confirm these appointments will 
be sent out to you in due course.  
 
Just a gentle reminder, it is essential all students return to the College after the summer break in complete 
college uniform with black school shoes (trainers are not permitted). Students must come to college in full 
uniform and bring their PE kits into college when they have PE.   
 
Wednesday 1st September and Thursday 2nd September will be staff training days. Friday 3rd September will be 
an induction day for Years 7, 10 and 12 and the Autumn term, for all other students, will commence at the normal 
time of 8:45am on Monday 6th September, 2021.  
 
I look forward to seeing everyone back refreshed and ready for the term ahead. I hope that you have a relaxing 
and enjoyable summer. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents, guardians and carers for your 
continued support this academic year.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Hina Kapadia 
Principal  


